
WELCOME TO THE QUEENS CHAPEL CIVIC ASSOCIATION 

The Queens Chapel Civic Association (QCCA) welcomes you to the Queens Chapel Community either as a 
new or longtime resident. We appreciate you becoming a new or returning member of the civic 
association. 

The QCCA was established in 1964, incorporated in 1966 and is a long-time member of the DC 
Federation of Civic Associations. 

QCCA represents the civic and public interests of the Queens Chapel Community in various ways that 
include working with the ANC, Office of the Mayor, Office of the Ward 5 Councilmember, city agencies 
to include the Department of Buildings, Department of Licensing and Consumer Affairs, Department of 
Public Works, Department of Transportation, Metropolitan Police Department, Office on Aging and 
Washington Area Sewer Authority as examples. 

Monthly meetings are held on the second Monday of the month at 7:00 pm by zoom from November 
through March. The zoom link is sent by email to the QCCA List Serv. In-person meetings in April, May, 
June, September, and October are held at Union Wesley AME Zion Church. 

Annual civic dues are $20.00 per household. Dues help defray the costs of (1) weeding, planting, and 
mulching the area around the signs to the three entrances to the community (16th and Gallatin, Michigan 
and Eastern Avenues and Webster and South Dakota), (2) the area around the memorial to the late 
Reverend David Turner {16th Street}, (3) maintaining a yearly post office box at the Brookland Station, (4) 
maintaining the QCCA website {qcca.org), (5) publishing the Civic Seer newsletter, and (6) providing 
cards and stamps to mail cards to neighbors for get well, thinking of you, condolence, and a new birth. A 

small monetary contribution is included for condolence and a new birth. 

(7) A donation is also made at Thanksgiving to the Capital Food Bank and (8) at Christmas to the Hospital 
for Sick Children, Dr. Bears Closet. (9) QCCA awards a $1,000 scholarship in June to eligible Queens 

Chapel students.

You are invited to join the Queens Chapel Civic Association. Get to know your neighbors, the broader 
community and accurately stay abreast of what is going on in and around the community. Most 
importantly, paid membership gives you a say as a voting member. 

Queens Chapel Civic Association (QCCA) Membership 

_ Yes, I want to be a QCCA member. Enclosed is my $20.00 per household.

_ Yes, I am contributing to the Rev. David Turner Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

_ Yes, I have a child who will graduate from high school in June 20_. 

_ Yes, Contact me through e-mail, flier, and an occasional telephone call. 

Name Address 
---------------- ------------

Tel. No: __________ , E-mail: ________________ _ 


